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Announcement of Approval to Change our Stock Market Listing to  
the First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange  

 
Today we are pleased to announce that FIELDS CORPORATION has received approval from the Tokyo Stock 

Exchange to change the listing of our shares from the Tokyo Stock Exchange JASDAQ (Standard) to the First 
Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange, effective April 14, 2015. 
 
On the occasion of changing our stock market listing to the first section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange, for 
providing significant support, we would like to thank our shareholders, as well as our business partners and 
employees and their families. The Group will continue to put all of its energy into meeting the expectations 
of these stakeholders. We ask for your continued support. 
 
For further details concerning the change of our stock market listing to the First Section of the Tokyo Stock 
Exchange, please see the Tokyo Stock Exchange Website.  http://www.jpx.co.jp/english/ 
 

◆For inquiries or further information please contact:◆ 
Corporate Communications Office, Fields Corporation 

Shibuya Garden Tower, 16-17 Nampeidai-cho, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 150-0036 
Tel.:＋81-3-5784-2109  Fax:＋81-3-5784-2119 
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